
To whom it may concern,  

 

I am a fourth-year medical student from Franklin County and I have seen firsthand how Covid-19 has 

negatively impacted patient's lives in Ohio. With that being said, I am stoutly opposed to Senate Bill 311. 

The case rates are rising and, soon, there will be a level of disease where the hospitals could begin to 

struggle to care for all of the patients that need help. By voting yes on this bill, you are risking the lives 

of your citizens who elected you to serve them. I am less than 6 months from becoming a physician who 

will be tasked with facing this pandemic. I am terrified to be sent in to work in a place where my 

government cannot perform one of its main tasks: to protect its citizens. Please vote no on Senate Bill 

311. Thank you for your time.  

 

Kindly,  

 

 
Alexa Henderson (she/her/hers) 

M.D. Candidate Class of 2021 

OSU College of Medicine  


